Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Bud Paden [bpaden@loganfirerescue.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 3:28 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: scba cylinders

we at logan fire and rescue inc. would prefer to purchase our replacement cylinders from what
ever supplier gives us the best cylinder at the best price. as there are only three or four
cylinder manufactures in U.S.A. WE IN THE VOLUNTEER FIRE SERVICE WORK ON VERY LIMITED FONDS.
THE ONLY WAY WE CAN PURCHASE THE MORE EXPENSIVE CYLINDERS IS TO RECEIVE A GRANT FROM THE US
GOV. IT WOULD HELP ALL VOLUTEER FIRE DEPARTMENTS TO BE ABLE TOPURCHASE CYLINDERS FROM ANY
COMPANY OUT THERE.

THANK YOU

BUD PADEN SEC&TREAS.

LOGAN FIRE AND RESCUE INC.

LOGAN , AL. PO BOX 81 35098




